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Hello,

My name is Danielle Mayfield and I live in Rockwood. Many of our families are vulnerable,
and this pandemic will push them over the edge. Our local school is Davis Elementary, where
94% of the families qualify for free or reduced lunch. We have a high population of families in
the neighborhood, most of whom are low-income, and many without access to adequate
transportation. Wages have remained stagnant while rent continues to increase exponentially
(at Barberry Village, a local apartment complex, rents are raised on average $100 dollars a
month every YEAR). 

I am begging you to consider these vulnerable families, many of whom come from immigrant
and refugee backgrounds, or are people who have historically experienced discrimination in
the US. This could be a real opportunity for equity, instead of forcing the most vulnerable to
bear the brunt of this disaster. Let us look to those who are most suffering in our society and
prioritize them. I am a homeowner and am worried about my mortgage, but I am asking first
to end evictions and put a freeze on rents as a first priority. 

Thank you for taking time to read this email. I exhort you as legislators to prioritize the most
vulnerable--when you do, we will all benefit. 

Danielle Mayfield


